 
De Vesci Tennis Club

Return to Play Rules and Protocols during Covid
 
Playing Regulations
Arrive and depart the Club within 5 minutes of your booking times. (there must be no loitering).
Social distancing of a minimum of 2 metres is to be observed where possible.

Access gate (NO BARE HANDS) – Bring your own disposable glove or use one of the plastic sheets provided at the gate. This must be used to input the code or press the exit switch.

Dispose of these immediately after use in the rubbish sack / pedal bin provided. 

The pedal bin is not to be used for general rubbish as food or food residue attracts wildlife.

Only touch the gate with your SINGLE USE plastic or shoulder.
A one way system must be observed – ENTER by pathway EXIT behind courts 1 and 2.
Please note on exit you must stay close to the fence surrounding our courts. Members are not   allowed to wander into the garden, as these are private and not for our use.
All players must use a hand sanitiser mounted on the Clubhouse wall BEFORE and AFTER play.
Afterwards you must proceed immediately to your pre-booked court or exit the Club.

Players must use their racquet or foot to pick up balls and return to opponent or adjacent courts.
(NO HANDS).
Change ends at opposite sides of the net.

Touching of net posts, nets and furniture around the courts is to be avoided.

No handshakes or other close quarter gestures are permitted.
Court sweeping may be undertaken but hands must be sanitised before and after usage of the brushes.

 
Finally bring a copy of these regulations with you for reference and play safely and enjoy your tennis.

